Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
NOTICE OF REVISION – The Department of Transportation announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: January 15, 2008, 5:00 p.m. – 6:30 p.m.

PLACE: Community Life Center, United Methodist Church, 4115 Southside Drive, Gulf Breeze, FL

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: REVISED – This hearing is being held to afford interested persons the opportunity to express their views concerning the location, conceptual design, social, economic, and environmental effects of Financial Project ID 220440-1-32-01, otherwise known as US 98 (SR 30). The limits of the project corridor are from Bayshore Road to Portside Drive, Gulf Breeze, Santa Rosa County, Florida.

Anyone needing project or public hearing information, translation services (free of charge), or special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990 should write the address given below or call telephone number (850)638-0250. Special accommodation requests under the Americans with Disabilities Act or translation services should be made at least seven (7) days prior to the public hearing.

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by writing to: Blair Martin, District Environmental Management Engineer, Florida Department of Transportation, P. O. Box 607, Chipley, FL 32428.
